
 

Term 3 roundup 
U3a had a great variety of interesting sessions in term 3. We could choose 
the practical “Nutrition and its Impact” (thanks Marnie Johnson), the arts 
“Art for Beginners” (thanks Colleen Minis), the literary “Favourite Books 
and Authors” (thanks Joyce Buswell) or the physical “Indoor                           
Archery” (thanks Jeff Jennings) and many more different courses on offer.  

As the term concludes we would like to say a huge thank you to our cater-
ing officer of nearly three years, Terese Watson who has kept up the      
supplies for the obligatory refreshments. This is one of those behind the 
scenes responsibilities that is often forgotten but important. 

Be on the look out for information from our street stall on October 2 or 
visit our website at http://www.gloucester.u3anet.org.au for the term 4 
program and enrolment information. 

Indoor Archery group taking aim! 
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